
 

 

111-93 Lombard Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB, Canada  R3B 3B1 

  
Tel.: +1 204 943-3178 

Fax: +1 204 943-4948 
wsp.com 

TO: BUSINESSES/RESIDENTS 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

UPDATE RE: CITY OF WINNIPEG  2018 INDUSTRIAL STREETS RENEWAL PROGRAM  CHEVRIER 
BOULEVARD – WAVERLEY STREET TO PEMBINA HIGHWAY / CHEVRIER WALK/BIKE 
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

 

Traffic Detours - October 1 to 4, 2018 

We wish to advise you that there will be temporary changes to traffic operations on Chevrier Boulevard from October 1 to 4, 2018 to 
facilitate construction adjacent to two rail lines. There will be several detours in place throughout the week to accommodate the 
temporary closure of the two rail crossings (see attached). Access will be maintained to all businesses. Signage will be in place 
throughout the week to communicate these temporary changes. There will be some transit service modifications to maintain service 
in the area. Please visit winnipegtransit.com for more information. 

Access to your property throughout the week will be provided as follows: 

Monday, October 1 access to your property will only be available via Waverley Street 

Tuesday, October 2 access to your property will only be available via Waverley Street 

Wednesday, October 3 access to your property will only be available via Waverley Street, or Hamelin Street from Clarence 
Avenue 

Thursday, October 4 access to your property will only be available via Waverley Street, or Hamelin Street from Clarence 
Avenue 

Friday, October 5 one lane of westbound traffic from Pembina to Waverley will be restored, no closures or detours 

Please note, an additional rail crossing closure at the rail line near Hudson St is scheduled for a later date. This closure is unrelated 
to the Industrial Street Renewal Program and is not coordinated by WSP. 

Asphalt Paving – October 9 to 10, 2018 

Mainline asphalt paving from Waverley to the west leg of Trottier Bay is scheduled for Tuesday, October 9 and Wednesday, October 
10, 2018. Access to your approach may be impacted for approximately two hours while the new pavement cools. 

 

We apologize in advance for any disruption this may cause and thank you for your patience. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Kelly Groff from WSP Canada Group Limited at Kelly.Groff@wsp.com or 204-259-1527, during regular working hours.  

 

Sincerely, 

WSP Canada Group Limited 

Kelly Groff, P.Eng 

T+ 204-259-1527 
E+ Kelly.Groff@wsp.com  

 

cc John Orlikow, Councillor – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward 
 Debbie Mikulik - City of Winnipeg, Customer Services                                                                                                                                            
 Brett Andronak - City of Winnipeg, Office of Public Engagement                                                                                                                                            
 Andrew Condon, P.Eng - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
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Traffic Detours - October 1 to 4, 2018 

We wish to advise you that there will be temporary changes to traffic operations on Chevrier Boulevard from October 1 to 4, 2018 to 
facilitate construction adjacent to two rail lines. There will be several detours in place throughout the week to accommodate the 
temporary closure of the two rail crossings (see attached). Access will be maintained to all businesses. Signage will be in place 
throughout the week to communicate these temporary changes. There will be some transit service modifications to maintain service 
in the area. Please visit winnipegtransit.com for more information.  

Access to your property throughout the week will be provided as follows: 

Monday, October 1 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway and Hamelin Street 

Tuesday, October 2 access to your property will only be available via Hamelin Street from Clarence Avenue 

Wednesday, October 3 access to your property will only be available via Waverley Street, or Hamelin Street from Clarence 
Avenue 

Thursday, October 4 access to your property will only be available via Waverley Street, or Hamelin Street from Clarence 
Avenue 

Friday, October 5 one lane of westbound traffic from Pembina to Waverley will be restored, no closures or detours 

Please note, an additional rail crossing closure at the rail line near Hudson St is scheduled for a later date. This closure is unrelated 
to the Industrial Street Renewal Program and is not coordinated by WSP. 

Asphalt Paving – October 9 to 10, 2018 

Mainline asphalt paving from Waverley to the west leg of Trottier Bay is scheduled for Tuesday, October 9 and Wednesday, October 
10, 2018. Access to your approach may be impacted for approximately two hours while the new pavement cools. 

 

We apologize in advance for any disruption this may cause and thank you for your patience. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Kelly Groff from WSP Canada Group Limited at Kelly.Groff@wsp.com or 204-259-1527, during regular working hours.  

 

Sincerely, 

WSP Canada Group Limited 

Kelly Groff, P.Eng 

T+ 204-259-1527 
E+ Kelly.Groff@wsp.com  

 

cc John Orlikow, Councillor – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward 
 Debbie Mikulik - City of Winnipeg, Customer Services                                                                                                                                            
 Brett Andronak - City of Winnipeg, Office of Public Engagement                                                                                                                                            
 Andrew Condon, P.Eng - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
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Dear Sir/Madam: 
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Traffic Detours - October 1 to 4, 2018 

We wish to advise you that there will be temporary changes to traffic operations on Chevrier Boulevard from October 1 to 4, 2018 to 
facilitate construction adjacent to two rail lines. There will be several detours in place throughout the week to accommodate the 
temporary closure of the two rail crossings (see attached). Access will be maintained to all businesses and residents. Signage will be 
in place throughout the week to communicate these temporary changes. There will be some transit service modifications to maintain 
service in the area. Please visit winnipegtransit.com for more information.  

Access to your property throughout the week will be provided as follows: 

Monday, October 1 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway, or Hamelin Street from Clarence 
Avenue 

Tuesday, October 2 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway 

Wednesday, October 3 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway 

Thursday, October 4 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway 

Friday, October 5 one lane of westbound traffic from Pembina to Waverley will be restored, no closures or detours 

 

Please note, an additional rail crossing closure at the rail line near Hudson St is scheduled for a later date. This closure is unrelated 
to the Industrial Street Renewal Program and is not coordinated by WSP. 

 

We apologize in advance for any disruption this may cause and thank you for your patience. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Kelly Groff from WSP Canada Group Limited at Kelly.Groff@wsp.com or 204-259-1527, during regular working hours.  

 

Sincerely, 

WSP Canada Group Limited 

Kelly Groff, P.Eng 

T+ 204-259-1527 
E+ Kelly.Groff@wsp.com  

 

 

cc John Orlikow, Councillor – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward 
 Debbie Mikulik - City of Winnipeg, Customer Services                                                                                                                                            
 Brett Andronak - City of Winnipeg, Office of Public Engagement                                                                                                                                            
 Andrew Condon, P.Eng - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
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Winnipeg, MB, Canada  R3B 3B1 

  
Tel.: +1 204 943-3178 

Fax: +1 204 943-4948 
wsp.com 

 

TO: RESIDENTS 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

UPDATE RE: CITY OF WINNIPEG  2018 INDUSTRIAL STREETS RENEWAL PROGRAM  CHEVRIER 
BOULEVARD – WAVERLEY STREET TO PEMBINA HIGHWAY / CHEVRIER WALK/BIKE 
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

Traffic Detours - October 1 to 4, 2018 

We wish to advise you that there will be temporary changes to traffic operations on Chevrier Boulevard from October 1 to 4, 2018 to 
facilitate construction adjacent to two rail lines. There will be several detours in place throughout the week to accommodate the 
temporary closure of the two rail crossings. Access will be maintained to all residents and businesses. Signage will be in place 
throughout the week to communicate these temporary changes. There will be some transit service modifications to maintain service 
in the area. Please visit winnipegtransit.com for more information. See reverse for the locations of the closures. 

Access to your property throughout the week will be provided as follows: 

Monday, October 1 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway, or Hamelin Street from Clarence 
Avenue 

Tuesday, October 2 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway 

Wednesday, October 3 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway 

Thursday, October 4 access to your property will only be available via Pembina Highway 

Friday, October 5 one lane of westbound traffic from Pembina to Waverley will be restored, no closures or detours 

 

Please note, an additional rail crossing closure at the rail line near Hudson St is scheduled for a later date. This closure is unrelated 
to the Industrial Street Renewal Program and is not coordinated by WSP. 

 

We apologize in advance for any disruption this may cause and thank you for your patience. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Kelly Groff from WSP Canada Group Limited at Kelly.Groff@wsp.com or 204-259-1527, during regular working hours.  

 

Sincerely, 

WSP Canada Group Limited 

Kelly Groff, P.Eng 

T+ 204-259-1527 
E+ Kelly.Groff@wsp.com  

 

 

 

cc John Orlikow, Councillor – River Heights – Fort Garry Ward 
 Debbie Mikulik - City of Winnipeg, Customer Services                                                                                                                                            
 Brett Andronak - City of Winnipeg, Office of Public Engagement                                                                                                                                            
 Andrew Condon, P.Eng - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department  
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